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To the IPC Commission

We are Jim & Sue Robinson, next door property owners of Lot 47/DP753722,
Receiver DAD 1 and have been neighbours to this property for the past 35
years and over the past 28 years, the property has been neglected.

A large portion of this property is overrun with blackberry's and in the
spring and summer it has areas of nodding thistles.

Being the neighbouring property, this creates problems for us. Each year
we spend alot of time and money to control the blackberry's and nodding
thistles that have blown over the fence and carried into our property
from wildlife.

And because no-one has lived at this property for around 5 years, the
pigs and deers have bred up on this place and we are now left with the

problem of trying to control the feral animals.

Most of the fences on this property are non-exisitng or falling down
except for the fence line on our boundary.

The benefits from the wind farm providing power for the future for
around 700,000 people outweighs a property that is run down, no one
living there and the owner lives in Canberra.

So we support this land aquisition.

It is currently leased by anti wind farm members trying to stop the wind
farm. Right now they are running 5 cows and around 20 goats which keep

getting thru our fence onto our property.

If this land aquisition of Lot 47/DP753722 gets approved, we hope the
next owner would maintain the property.

Thank you,
Regards

Jim & Sue Robinson
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